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Problems with replacing 
the fridge-freezer thermostats – factory no. 80

On replacing the thermostats, namely RANCO instead of ATEA or ATEA instead of 
RANCO, the terminal block on the thermostat needs to be turned by 90°.

To do so, the AMP connectors need to be detached and then put back into position 
again once the terminal block has been turned. Identification marking is on the terminal 
block, namely R for RANCO and A for ATEA

Illustration 1.   Atea thermostat Illustration 2.  Ranco thermostat
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